
 
 

Courage, Confidence and Character 
  Friendship and Fun… 

 
St John’s Girl Scout Troops 

 TogetHER for our 2011 - 2012 Re-registration Event 
 

 
When:   September 7, 2011 St John’s lower church hall from 5:00 – 8:00 pm 
    
Re- Registration for: Daisy Girl Scouts (which are Returning First Graders) 
   Brownie Girl Scouts (which are returning Second and Third Graders) 
   Junior Girl Scouts (which are returning Fourth graders) 
 
New Scout Registration: Our troops are growing and to add new girls to our troops we first need assistant leaders!   In 

order to register any Kindergarten Daisies or new girl scouts in grades 1-6, we need additional 
assistant leaders.  We will have a new registration waiting list, for any girls interested in becoming 
scouts.  This is a wonderful opportunity to spend time with your daughters and their friends. Our 
goal is to help mold strong and confident leaders and we would love to have you be part of this 
opportunity.    Assistant leaders are need to make sure that we meet the GS USA standard of 1 
leader per every 5 girls at the Daisy level, 1 leader per every 7 girls at Brownie level and 1 leader 
per every 10 girls at the Junior level.  Training is required to attend the meetings and be part of 
the program.  The GSEM offer all trainings.  Our troops are huge and fun!  New events and lots of 
activities for the girls are planned! 

   
How: The annual Girl Scout Registration fee is $12.00.  The troop’s monthly dues are $5.00 per month 

for 10 months.  They are due at the first meeting of each month (pre-pay in full at registration and 
you will receive a $5.00 discount).  Troop dues pay for the girls badges, patches and pins.  As 
well the girls learn to manage their money to pay for supplies and activities.   

 
Uniforms: Girl Scouting offers a wide range of uniform options at various cost.  Our uniform that is required 

for school wear on meeting days and or “official GS activities” are a khaki bottom and white top.  
They should be “school uniform in style”  no cargos, short shorts, tank tops….  Girls are always in 
uniform when they wear their Girl Scout pin!   Flyers and information for girl’s sashes, tunics 
vests, patches and books will be available to order on registration night. 

 
Meetings: Daisy and Brownie Meetings will be held on the 1

st
 and 3

rd
 Wednesday of every month (a list of 

dates will be available at the registration.  These meeting will be from 3:00 pm until 4:30 pm.   
Junior Girls Scouts will meet on Monday evenings from 5:30 – 7:00 pm in the lower rectory.   All  
meetings will be held on St. John’s Church Campus.   

 
 

Come and see what we have planned for this year! 


